
 1
st
 January 2017  

Mary, Mother of God 
  From the Parish…   

Mass Times 

Hopefully we will be back to normal with our 

Mass times for a number of weeks. 

Coffee After Mass 

As everyone will be busy over New Year we are not going to be having coffee 

after our Masses this week.  Next Sunday morning we will be back to normal, 

so do remember to join us for coffee after Mass. 

New Church Cleaners’ & Greeters’ Schedules 

There are new schedules for 2017 for the cleaners and for the greeters and they can be found 

in the foyer.  Will all those involved in these very valuable ministries please take a copy.  

2017 Church Envelopes 

The 2017 planned giving envelopes are now available in the foyer.  If you were not assigned 

a box, there are extras.  If you take a new box then please make sure you put your name and 

mailing address on your envelope when you first use it so we can update our records.  Income 

tax receipts are given out in February.   

Holy Family Parish, Fernie 
Pastor: Fr. David John 
Secretary: Marilyn Gareau 

Church: 501 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 
Parish Office: Family Centre, 521 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 
Post: Box 519, Fernie, B.C., V0B 1M0 

Telephone: 250-423-6127 

Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Holy Family Parish is organised together with St. Michael’s, Sparwood and St. Bernard’s, Elkford. 

Mass Times 

Saturday: 

Fernie:  5pm  
Also:  Sparwood - 7pm 

Sunday: 

Fernie:  9am  
Also:  Sparwood - 11am 

& Elkford - 4pm   

Weekdays: 
Tuesday – 9am  

 Holy Family Church 

Wednesday – 11am  

  Rocky Mountain Village 

There are also weekday Masses in 

Sparwood and Elkford; please 

see the local newsletters there 

for the times each week. 
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